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Comments: I am very much against the expansion of the shooting range off of HW 67 near West Creek. This site

has been poorly managed -- someone was killed by a stray bullet several years ago -- almost certainly from this

site. The pets of ourselves and others are disturbed by the shooting. There are hiking trails in the ridge above the

current shooting range. And... potential fire danger, lessened property values. I wish the range was not there at

all, and expansion seems very unwise. Simply a gesture to a small minority at the expense of most of us. 


